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Media Advisory 

Supt. Ybarra visits Twin Falls for classroom visits, conference 

Superintendent of Public Instruction Sherri Ybarra will be in Twin Falls Thursday, Sept. 30, to 

visit classrooms and to speak at her department’s 2021 Conference on Connecting Assessment 

and Instruction. 

At 9 a.m., Superintendent Ybarra will welcome school and district employees to the conference 

in the Fine Arts Auditorium of the College of Southern Idaho, 315 Falls Avenue. At 10, she’ll 

head out to Twin Falls High School to meet up with 2021 Teacher of the Year Jorge Pulliero and 

House Education Committee Chairman Lance Clow, R-Twin Falls. Plans call for them to visit an 

American Government class at 10:45 a.m. and a History class at 11:10 a.m. 

Media members are welcome at the school visit, and there will be opportunities to talk to the 

superintendent. Please check in at the school office when you arrive. 

The Conference on Connecting Assessment and Instruction is a roadshow of sorts, designed to 

connect local school district and charter school test coordinators, curriculum directors and 

special education directors with experts from the State Department of Education. Sessions will 

focus on literacy, science and math content, as well as special education and English language 

proficiency data. The conference launched last week in Boise and will visit Idaho Falls 

Wednesday before heading to Twin Falls. Daylong sessions in Coeur d’Alene and Moscow are 

planned for next week. 

Feel free to call or email me if you have any questions. 

Kristin Rodine 

Public Information Officer, SDE 

208-332-6807; krodine@sde.idaho.gov 
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